
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN 
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674 

Email: ​office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk​  Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy 
 

11​th​ February 2021             Reception: Rowan and Sycamore 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for working with us over this tricky last half term, when much of the learning was                                   
provided online. We have really enjoyed seeing and responding to all the observations you                           
have uploaded to Tapestry. We can see that the children are enjoying their learning with you                               
and making progress.  

As school will be closed for the next few weeks, we will continue to deliver our curriculum via                                   
Tapestry and Google Meets. We will provide daily phonics recordings and maths sessions                         

which we strongly recommend you to follow. We will also offer a variety of practical activities                               
for other areas of learning from which you can pick and choose. 

 

Our inquiry theme for this half-term is “Friend or Foe - Be Careful What You Wish For!” through                                   
which we will explore different animals that hatch from eggs, their habits and their habitats.                             
We will also learn about friendship, caring for ourselves and for others. We will continue our                               
investigations of the changing seasons and celebrations by looking at Chinese New Year,                         
Mothers’ Day and Easter. This runs alongside skill development in all seven areas of learning                             
planned in response to your children’s interests and needs.  

We attach an overview of our term’s learning.  

 

You will also find a series of links to various online learning resources on the Home Learning                                 
part of our school website. If there is any further information or support contact us via                               
Tapestry ​or email. We are always pleased to hear from you and happy to help in any way                                   
we can. 

Kind Regards 

The Reception Team 
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